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I am writing to OPPOSE SB 1076. I am concerned how damaging it will be for 

farmers as well as 4H programs. For example, in section 3.1.a.D it states: "(D) Small 

mammals, other than exotic animals." There is no definition of what is considered a 

"small mammal". Does this mean rabbits? Goats? Sheep? Juvenile cattle? Juvenile 

horses? All these animals are very common on farms in Oregon, and this bill has no 

exception for farmers. These animals are also very commonly used in 4H programs, 

and these restrictions will impose undue burden on the children in the program. 

 

Please vote NO on this bill. 


